
End of term  
Please remember that Friday 14th February is the last day of term.  Term 4 begins on   
Monday 24th February at 8.40am.  

 
World Book Day  
On Thursday 5th March we will be celebrating World Book Day by inviting children to 
wear pyjamas to school and bring in a favourite book to share with their class.  
 
From Monday 2nd March to Friday 6th March we will be holding a book fair at school   
everyday.  Children are welcome to bring their parents/carers in to browse the           
wonderful selection of books from 2.45pm -3.15pm.    
 
Dress Up for Digits Day  
Today the we dressed up for digits.  Thank 
you to all the children and staff who took part, 
together we have raised a fantastic total of 
£131.86 for the NSPCC.  
 
iRock School of Music ñ Live Music Assembly  
This morning the children had a fantastic live music performance from a professional 
musician from iRock School of Music.  The children thought the assembly was excellent 
and some even got to join in.  

This Week in School...  
 

...Year 3 have been learning about symmetry in maths.  They also made their own comic 
strips and created caricatures of õLaurel and Hardyõ.  
 
...Year 4 have learnt how to identify different types of angles in maths and have been 
thinking about and designing a house of the future.  They have also started writing their 
own adventure stories in English.  
 
...Year 5 have been adding, subtracting and ordering fractions, as well as budgeting and 
planning a music festival in maths.  They also experienced a 1960s classroom using 
blackboards and chalk.  
 
...Year 6  have been learning about Charles Darwinõs Theory of Evolution and in English 
they have written persuasive letters.  
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